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Tree Replacements
In October of 2021 the Whispering Pines Board of
Directors hired an Arborist to review and identify trees
throughout our community that were non-viable and
needed to be replaced. This included trees on the “tree
lawn” area between the sidewalk and the street, front
yards, as well as open spaces and district owned
landscape.

The District is thrilled to share that we have just completed
our tree replacement project!  We are working closely with
Davey Tree and BrightView, our irrigation service to
protect our new trees.  

If you missed the Spring window for replacing your own
non-viable trees, the Fall replacement window is fast
approaching!  Please plan on getting your trees replaced
by October 10th, 2022.  Reminders will be going out in the
mail shortly with some helpful information!



READY TO MAKE A CHANGE?
Fall is a great time for home improvements!  The weather is mild and and we can get a lot
done, please submit your project to the DRC (Design Review Committee) for approval before
you start.  Save yourself a headache!  The DRC meets the first and third Wednesday of each
month and will get you an answer before you start your project to avoid costly revisions. Not
sure where to start?  Check out our website www.whisperingpinesdistrict.com or reach out to
Angela at angela@teleos-services.com and she will point you in the right direction. 

A heartfelt thank you for the years of service to Janet and the entire Social Committee!  If
you happen to see them out and about please let them know how they have impacted your
life in the neighborhood.  We have them to thank for our Food Truck Wednesdays, Movie
Nights, Independence Day Parades... and so much more!

A Heartfelt Thank You!

We will be hosting a special study session in
September on the District lighting rules and
regulations so that we can gather community
feedback. A separate email will be coming out
shortly announcing the date and time of the study 

LIGHTING STUDY SESSION

session.  Please forward any question or concerns
regarding our current lighting rules to Angela at
angela@teleos-services.com if you are unable to attend
the meeting so that we may capture your thoughts.  Our
current lighting rules can be found on our website at
www.whisperingpinesdistrict.com


